
 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Colchester                     Term : Summer 2 2022 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

 

We have finally got to the end of a busy 

academic year and there has been 

many highlights this term! 

 

A couple of weeks ago we all walked 

down to Victoria Park and watched 

some of our friends perform on the 

Bandstand. The weather was not on our 

side though, as the heavens opened 

halfway through our walk and we got 

quite a bit wet. Thankfully the rain 

stopped once we got to the park and 

we enjoyed getting together as a whole 

school! The class team were very proud 

of the children and their attitude about 

walking and getting wet – well done!! 

 

In addition to this, we had our final KS3 

Activity day at Youlbury Scout Camp. 

The children were very brave at 

abseiling and crate stacking and really 

enjoyed the time outside of the 

classroom environment. 

 

Another great whole school event we 

took part in was Sports Day! It was the 

first proper Sports Day we’ve had at 

school for a while and Colchester Class 

were fantastic at team events and 

individual races! We loved seeing and 

hearing the encouragement from each 

of the children and so many of the 

children persevered, even when they 

started to find things tough! 

 

Thank you for a great year Colchester 

Class, have a great Summer and we will 

see you in September!! 

 

Kieron and the Colchester Class Team 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Friday 15th July 2022 – Last day of the school year 

 Monday 5th September 2022 – First day back 

 Friday 21st October – Last day of term 
  
 


